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FEES STRUCTURE UNDER COMMONS REGISTRATION (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2014 

 

Provision under, or for the 
purpose of which, the 
application is made 

Purpose of application West Berkshire application 
fee 

Section 15A of the Commons 
Act 2006; section 15 Growth 
and Infrastructure Act 2013 

Landowners’ Statements £1,200.00 

Section 15(1) of the 
Commons Act 2006 

Registration of a new Town 
or Village green, other than 
by the Owner 

No Fee 

Section 15(8) of the 
Commons Act 2006 

Registration of a New Town 
or Village Green by 
Landowner 

No Fee 

Section 19 of the Commons 
Act 2006 

Correction, for the purpose 
of Section 19(2)(a), of a 
mistake made by the 
Registration Authority 

No Fee 

Section 19 of the Commons 
Act 2006 

Correction, for a purpose 
described in section 
19(2)(b) (c) or (e) 

£200.00 

Section 19 of the Commons 
Act 2006 

Correction, for a purpose 
described in section 
19(2)(d) – payable per 
register unit 

£30.00 

Schedule 2, paragraph 2 or 3 
to the Commons Act 2006 

Non-registration of Common 
Land or Town or Village 
Green 

No Fee 

Schedule 2, paragraph 4 to 
the Commons Act 2006 

Waste Land of a Manor not 
Registered as Common Land 

No Fee 

Schedule 2, paragraph 5, to 
the Commons Act 2006 

Town or Village Green 
wrongly registered as 
Common Land 

No Fee 

Schedule 2, paragraphs 6 9 
to the Commons Act 2006 

Deregistration of certain 
land registered as common 
land or as a Town or Village 
Green 

£1,000 
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